
 Whom It May Concern, 

The thought to not give DGR status for organizations that provide religious 
education in government schools is discriminatory against faith communities. SRE 
has been shown to provide many benefits such as a large number of volunteers 
(over 10000), social cohesion, psychological benefits, multiculturalism and 
reduces radicalization. It has also been shown that people from faith communities 
give 25% more than those who don’t have a faith and volunteer 23% more 
compared to those who don’t have a faith.  

Please keep the DGR status for SRE, especially if you desire to promote 
volunteerism and philanthropy. 
 


